
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 
 
CONTACT:  
CPS HR Consulting (more information below) 
 

 

Application Process Opens for Next  
Executive Director of Ethics Commission 

 
The recruitment process is now open to hire the next Executive Director of the City of  
San Diego Ethics Commission, in anticipation of the current Executive Director’s retirement 
in April 2025. The application filing deadline is August 12, 2024.  
 
The Commission’s seven-member board anticipates hiring the next Executive Director by 
November 2024, with the appointment required by the City Charter to then be confirmed 
by a vote of the San Diego City Council. This position is scheduled to begin work in January 
2025. The position will begin with a three-month overlap and training period with the 
current Executive Director, providing for an effective transition upon her retirement.  
 
Please note: Ethics Commission staff is not involved in the recruitment process for this 
position. Please do not contact the Ethics Commission directly about this application 
process. The process is being handled by an outside search firm, CPS HR Consulting. 
 
Please direct all inquiries to Pamela Derby with CPS HR Consulting at 916-471-3126 or 
pderby@cpshr.us. For more detailed information, please review the online brochure: 
https://online.flipbuilder.com/kper/gqix/. 
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